
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
 

J Street Speaker at Adas Yoshuron
July 16

J Street New England's Regional Director, Janette Hillis-Jaffe will speak at Adas Yoshuron
Synagogue on Tuesday, July 16, 7:00 p.m. on What Does it Mean to be Pro-Israel, Pro-
Peace in Today's World?



Please join us for a conversation about some of the hottest foreign policy headlines today:

Increasing tensions with Iran and the future of the Iran nuclear deal.
The Kushner approach to an Israeli-Palestinian Peace Plan and its reception in the
Middle East.
The challenges of fostering constructive pro-Israel policy on Capitol Hill.
Steps to foster thoughtful dialogue about these difficult issues in our communities.

Janette Hillis-Jaffe is J Streets New England Regional Director. She has been involved in J
Streets ground-breaking pro-Israel, pro-peace, diplomacy-first advocacy as a staff member
or lay leader since immediately after J Streets founding in 2008. Janette has almost three
decades of experience in marketing, development, political organizing, and lobbying on the
state, national, and international levels. She has led a variety of social justice and public
health projects in Tokyo, Pakistan, Jerusalem, and Boston. Janette has lived in Jerusalem
for six years as an adult and is equally comfortable in Orthodox shuls or the Arab
shuk. She currently lives in Sharon, Massachusetts with her husband, Rabbi David Jaffe,
and their two sons.

The event is free and open to the pubic.

J Street organizes and mobilizes pro-Israel, pro-peace Americans who want Israel to be
secure, democratic and the national home of the Jewish people.

Working in American politics and the Jewish community, J Street advocates for policies
that advance shared US and Israeli interests as well as Jewish and democratic values,
leading to a two-state solution to the Israeli-Palestinian conflict.

 

Bar Mitzvah
Kyle Jay Arnow

There will be a morning Torah Service at 9:30 a.m. on Thursday, July 11, led by Meyer
Drapkin, with Richard Aroneau assisting. During the service, Kyle Jay Arnow (Richards

nephew) will be called to the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah.

Immediately following the service, Kit and Richard warmly invite members of the
congregation to join us and Kyles family for a Desayuno (Sephardic breakfast)

downstairs. RSVPs are not required, but if you expect to be there, emailing Richard at
richard@planetmarketplace.com would be very helpful for planning purposes.

Next Shabbat Services: Friday, July 26, 6:30 and 7 p.m.
 

Mincha Services (6:30 p.m.) and Kabbalat Shabbat
Services (7 p.m.) led by Michal Kosowsky.

Come for one or both! Dessert potluck to follow.

mailto:richard@planetmarketplace.com
https://adasyoshuron.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2ac3af8b17ac15dd0142b89b1&id=5a5e1786e9&e=3d2b4df247
https://adasyoshuron.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2ac3af8b17ac15dd0142b89b1&id=6b0c322d00&e=3d2b4df247


Contact our office:
info@adasyoshuron.org

We hope you like our new email look. However, you can always  unsubscribe from this list.

Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
50 Willow Street

PO Box 1250
Rockland ME 04841

207-594-4523

Summer Office hours: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday, 3:00 - 5:00 p.m.
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